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The Hon. MPs

Parliament House

December 20, 2006

Your Honorable:

The Consulate-General of the People’s Republic of China in Sydney
presents its compliments to the MPs of NSW Parliament. The Chinese
Consulate would like to take this opportunity to arouse your
attention on the so-called “Chinese New Year Global Gala” to be held
next March in the Capitol Theatre. This event is actually organized and
held by Falun Gong cult propaganda tool, New Tang Dynasty TV. The
Consulate feels it is our obligation to inform your honorable not be

deceived and used by the cultural disguise of Falun Gong cult.

As you may be aware that Falun Gong is like the “Aum Shirikyo” in
Japan, is an extreme cult. It advocates the doomsday theory and evilly
manipulates its followers not to see doctor or take medical treatment
when they are ill. The cult has cost many lives and broke many families
in China. Under the request of Chinese People, the government banned
this cult in accordance with relevant law of China in 1999. Falun Gong
cult didn’t give up and moved to overseas countries where little of its past
is known. By all means, Falun Gong attacks and slanders Chinese

Government and Chinese People.
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Recently, an Australian Greek Orthodoxy lady approached the Consulate,
whose family has been disastrously affected by Falun Gong Cult. This

proves that the sad story is also happening again on the soil of Australia.

The facts have shown that Falun Gong is an anti-human, anti-science and
anti-society cult. The so-called “Chinese New Year Global Gala” is not a
cultural event. Falun Gong plans to use this cultural disguise to extend

cult influence and pursue its political purpose of slandering China.

The Consulate-General in Sydney strongly wishes your honorable would
see clearly the evil nature and political motive behind Falun Gong cult
and would not send a congratulation letter and attend the so-called

“Chinese New Year Global Gala” held by New Tang Dynasty TV.

We appreciate very much for your support. We wish you and your

staff a very happy Christmas and New Year!




